

We heal and inspire the human spirit.

November 30, 2022

Dear Providers:

Thank you for all you do to heal and inspire the human spirit. We are honored to serve with you.

You may have heard that IEHP worked with 24 other community organizations to conduct the first-ever collaborative Inland Empire Community Health Assessment.

After extensive data collection and review over several months, the group of 45 community leaders identified four at-risk population groups – senior citizens, communities of color, individuals with low incomes and those living in remote and rural areas – and six priority areas of focus: Basic Needs for Health and Safety, Humane Housing, Meaningful Work and Wealth, Cardiovascular Disease and Diabetes, Maternal and Infant Health and Mental and Behavioral Health.

We will be sharing this assessment with our media partners and communities on December 6, and we wanted to make sure you saw it first. Visit <u>VibrantInlandEmpire.org</u> to review dozens of health and wellness measures used to evaluate our Community Health and to view the full Community Health Assessment report, please click <u>here</u> or visit:

www.iehp.org > About Us > Innovations and Quality Performance > Our Commitment to Innovation > Community Health Assessment

Please take a few minutes to review the findings and priorities. We hope you'll join us in working together with our community to create a Vibrant Inland Empire.

Thank you,

firel

Jarrod McNaughton, MBA, FACHE

Chief Executive Officer

Inland Empire Health Plan